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Dear Brethren, 
We are now into the New Year 2019!  Greatly blessed by God and by our fellowship in the gospel 
of Christ Jesus.  You, at Beach Street, are very dear to us due to our long history of working 
together to proclaim Christ.  Minnie and I are grateful for your concern, prayers and financial 
assistance.  I look forward to our working together in this New Year 2019. 
 
I am glad to inform you that I am finally over my struggles with pneumonia.  It sure feels good to 
be back at 90%.  Always allowing room for improvement at my age!  Today I am 73 years old. 
 
My Work in January: 
 

 I started teaching Philippians at Fry Road in our first semester (Jan, Feb & Mar) of our Bible 
Classes for the year 2019.  The study is a contextual study, as if Philippians were the only 
book in the Bible.  I will finish the auditorium study the last week in March. 

 
 I am returning to Peru tomorrow, Monday, January 28th and returning home on 

Wednesday, February 6th.  The plans are to be with the new local church in Catacaos, with 
the brethren in Paita and with the local church in Sector of Surquillo in Lima.  As you will 
recall, the main reason for this trip is to work with the brethren in Catacaos, brethren that 
separated from an institutional oriented church. 

 
My Work in February: 
  

 The last week in February I will be returning to Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic, to 
work with several congregations.  One of these is a group of brethren in San Pedro de 
Marcoris.  I visited with them in my last trip to Santo Domingo.  The elders of this 
congregation, although associated with the institutional movement, invited me to preach at 
their assemblies.  Brother Arcadio Mañon, who labors with the brethren in El Mamón, is 
working with the other brethren to schedule my preaching appointments. 

 
This newsletter is going to you a few days early due to my trip tomorrow.  I will have more 
information to share with you in my next report.  I need and ask for your prayers and continued 
fellowship in the gospel of Christ Jesus. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ruben C. Amador 
Cell: 713.416.8006 
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